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• The patch work has been completed on the east end of the High 

School roof. This has stopped the leaks in room 300 and the hall 

along the library. We have been evaluating roofs for future 

projects in the coming years. 

 

• Spring break has been very busy with work being done by 

numerous contractors. A new water heater in the kitchen at 

Central, tile and carpet work at the high school, repair of missing 

tile work on the pool, and fields prepped and ready for spring 

sports. 

 

• The new radios are installed on all the buses. This will greatly 

improve the ability to communicate with the buses. This will 

allow us to directly communicate with each bus, rather than a 

bus to bus relay. 

 

 

  

 


